
 

 

 

 

30th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

Re: Year 7 Christingle on Thursday 9th December 

 

I am writing to let you know about our special Year 7 Christingle, which is planned for the afternoon of 

Thursday 9th December.  For many of our pupils this is a memorable event which they look back on fondly 

in the years to come.  We have been invited to celebrate the Christingle at Christ Church in Tettenhall 

Wood this year.  We will be leaving school after lunch and walking in our form groups with members of staff 

up to the church, where the service will start shortly at around 14:15.  We will then be walking back to 

school by 15:30 for the end of the school day and in time for the school buses. 

Please ensure that your child wears comfortable shoes for walking on the day and brings a coat in case the 

weather is cool or wet.  If your child suffers from asthma, please ensure that he/she brings an inhaler. 

For any further information, please do contact me at school. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Kudlacik 

School Chaplain  

 

 


